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  Announcing the 2012 Team Trials and Trillium Invitational Open  

  
At the CBTF Summer Board Meeting, the hosting rights for the 2011 Canadian Team Trials competition were awarded
to the Ontario Baton Twirling Association. Georgian College in Barrie, Ontario will be be the competition venue.

The OBTA is planning a competition with something for everyone - an Open competition for athletes of all levels will be
offered in conjunction with the Team Trials event.

We hope you enjoy the video below, prepared by the OBTA as part of their event bid proposal. Further details about
both the 2012 Team Trials and the Trillium Invitational Open will be posted as they are finalized.
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